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March 23, 2020 

 

Dear BUSD faculty, staff, students, parents, and community members: 

 

It gives us great pleasure to inform you that our interim superintendent, Ms. Katie Kolker, has been 

offered and accepted the permanent position of BUSD Superintendent.  As you know, Katie has been 

serving as our interim superintendent since late October, 2019 and has done an outstanding job.  During 

this time of crisis and change, she has kept a cool head and demonstrated outstanding leadership.  We 

are unanimous in our belief that Katie is the perfect person to lead our district during these difficult 

times and provide our students with the best education possible. 

 

Please join us in welcoming Katie to her new position, wish her luck, and thank you for your resilience 

and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

BUSD Board of Trustees 

Kathy Zack, President 

Claudia Moya-Tanner, Vice President 

Virginia Figueroa, Clerk 

Taylor Ludwick, DVM 

Trina Orrill 
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